
Subject: MMMeeting Feb 12
From: "Dan Brown" <dan_brown@tigerpaw.com>
Date: 2/15/2007 7:26 AM
To: "Brown, Pam" <dan_brown@tigerpaw.com>

Hello to all:  To begin with...Tennis notes: 
  1.  Fun meet on Saturday, but NOT Tacky Tennis, just regular meet.  We'll soon catch up on all of our missed meets. 
Suppose to be Sunny...keep your fingers crossed and meet at 10 a.m.
   2.  There is a sign up sheet for the catered dinner meeting on Sunday, March 4.  4 p.m. in Arts and Crafts room on the
Tennis bulletin board.  $5.00 @.  Reservations and money to be paid to me, Pam, by Sunday Feb 25.
   3.  When the weather gets better, players are needed for 7 a.m. rotation.  Come out and join the fun. 
    4.  Thank you for your generosity for the new benches.  You all have shown a  wonderful tribute to Dan's
memory.  Dan's younger brother will be here this weekend and I'm proud to show him what our Tip Friends have done. 
God Bless you all. 

  We had some sunny, nice weather for a few days and it made everyone feel so much better.  Of course
those Northerners had to leave the door open and subject us to these cold, dreary days.  Remember how much worse it
could be.  Just check the news reports. 
  Congratulations to our new Valentine Queen, Jane Albretch and King, Bill Pew. 
  Keep warm today and hopefully see you on the courts Saturday.   Pam 
Monday, February 12, 2007

Lavon opened the meeting with the pledge to the flag.

Connie gave the hospital report:
Keith Ackerman is in Renaissance Hospital recovering from triple bypass surgery.  Juanita Dempsey has been moved to
rehab at Renaissance.
Oscar Dempsey, Gene Christian, and Dorothy Hauple are all recovering at home.
Pastor Bill led us in a prayer of thanks for our many blessings.

Bonnie Christian reported that Gene is at home following lung surgery, and is recovering well.  She read a card from the
Al Barnes family thanking everyone for their help and concern when Al passed away.

Bonnie said the new rate schedule is at the printer, and reservations for next season can now be made.  She reminded
us all to please wear our badges.

Lavon asked all those who are newcomers this season to stand.  There are many new faces!

Jennice told us that this week's entertainment will be the Warnoke Family on Thursday at 7:00.  Tickets for this and all
the other entertainments planned for this season are available in the Activity office.  There are some great acts coming
here, so get your tickets.

The new P.A system has been installed. Lavon expressed thanks to all who contributed towards the cost.  Special thanks
go to Yves Richard and Ralph Costa and the Woodshop for their work in crafting the cabinet.  PLEASE DO NOT PLACE
ANYTHING ON TOP OF IT!  Fred Moxon reminded us all of the hard work and dedication that Ray Ryland has given for
years in operating the system.  He called for volunteers to learn to work this new system, and take turns operating it for
various functions.  No one wants a full time job, but many can make a light load.

Eileen Wilhelm and her assistants passed out the ballots so we could vote for this year's king and queen.  The winners
will be announced tomorrow night at the Valentine Dinner-dance.

Dan Warneke, a first year resident, has offered to teach a seminar on Estate Planning , Wills, and Probate .  If you are
interested, contact him at site #532.
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Mara Green will present a free program next Sunday at 3:00 P.M. in the Main Hall .  She was here this morning and sang
one of the songs from her  program entitled "Hannah's Song".  This entertainment will be free.

Some think that the drive to get Silly Sting to the troops is a scam.  Vera Janis introduced   Mrs. Ruth Stiller, who is the
woman who wrote to the newspaper asking for Silly String.   Ms. Stiller showed a picture of Dustin, a marine from the
Valley who was killed in action.  She described his life, his letters, and his death when his convoy was ambushed.  There
are many newspaper articles and accounts of how the men use this product to check for booby traps.  There is also a
web site where information may be obtained.   It is proven that the spraying of this stuff into doorways helps identify
danger to our troops.  Vera is still collecting money and cans of String.  Help save a life!

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
The 50th anniversary party will be on Sunday, Feb. 25 at 2 P.M. in the Main Hall.  Everyone is invited.  There will be
refreshments and music provided by the Singing Strings. (Eileen Mayhew)

Biscuits and Gravy served this Wed. from 7:30-8:45 MH  (Mayhew)

This week's bus trips have been cancelled because the bus is in the shop.  They will be re-scheduled.  Watch the board.
 Please read the information carefully.  The trip to the La Joya Mariachi is planned for March 10.  The cost will be $8.00.
 If you are signed up please get your money to Beverly Elliot immediately, as tickets must be paid for in advance.

Alta's Supper this Friday will be a Sloppy Joe sandwich and choice from 2 soups. $3.00 5-6 in the Main Hall.

Illinois lunch is Feb 28 at 11:30 MH  Sign up now. $7 (Alta Hough)

Health News:  Wellness screening, Fri. Feb. 16 AC 7:30 A.M. $
Pro time Tues Feb. 20 8:30 A.M. sign on Health board
Thanks to all those who helped make the Health Fair a success.  If you won a door prize, please send a thank you note to
the donor.
Last Friday, all the first responders were re-certified for CPR.  There is a DVD available if anyone else wishes to brush up
on his skills.  (Joe Strain)
Thanks to all the blood donors who gave last week. (Arlene Strain)

Senior Olympics are still going on.  Tropic Star is gaining on us.  Swimmers are needed to enter many categories.  Mini
Golf is next Mon.  We need Tennis players and Bowlers to help bring up the participation points.  If you have banquet
tickets you aren't going to use, please contact Charlotte Cooper.  

Texas Hold'em will be this Friday at 6:00.  Please wear your badge.  This free tournament is for TIP residents only. Prizes
will be awarded.  Beginners welcome. (Peters)

Kitchen Band will meet Wed. at 1:00 in the MH to carpool to the Veteran's Home for a Valentine Party. (Peters)

Show Case TOT (formerly called Show and Tell) will be held Friday Feb. 23.  You may arrange your displays starting at
5:00.  Viewing of your crafts will start at 6 with entertainment at 7(Jane Head)

Sponsors for the Comfort House Walkathon are needed.  (Joy Morrow)

Peter Piper Pizza day is Thursday at 12. Sign Up.  (Eikenhorst)

There will be a St. Patrick's Day parade.  All Groups should participate.  Sign up with Tom Mc Can.

Update of items in the video library is available.  We now have 1 75 DVDs and 800 tapes for your viewing  pleasure.

Pam Brown donated the new benches at the tennis courts (Merton)

Take your old telephone books to the Post Office lobby for recycling.
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END OF THE DRIVEWAY SALE WILL BE FEBRUARY 24.

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK:

Monday Bingo 7:00 MH $
Tuesday Peter Piper Pizza 12:00 10th & Pecan $
Valentine Dinner-dance MH 5:00 Judging  6:00dinner $
Wednesday Biscuits and gravy 7:30-8:45MH $
Ice Cream 2-4 MH $
Bottom Line Band 7:00MH $
Thursday Lunch 12-3 MH $
Jam Session 1-3      MH Free
Warnokes performance 7:00 MH  $
Friday Wellness Screening 7:30 A.M. AC  $
Alta's Supper 5-6 MH $
Texas Hold 'em Tourney 6-9 MH Free
Saturday  Pancake Breakfast 7:30-8:30 MH  $
Sunday Church Service 9:00 MH
Ice Cream 2-4 MH  $
Mara Grace performance "Hannah's Song" 3:00 MH Free

50/50 won by #207 Larry Thompson (Larry..you owe me a coke...I'm the one who drew your name from the pot)   Pam

Thought for today:  Gentle words cause life and health; griping brings discouragement.
Proverbs 15:4

Kathy
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